
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF  PUBLIC HEARING OF 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF 

COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER 6, MACOUPIN AND MADISON 

COUNTIES, ILLINOIS 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing to provide information 

and seek comments from the public on the amended 2017-2018 District Budget will be 

conducted by the Board of Education of Community Unit School District Number 6, 

Macoupin and Madison Counties, Illinois, is scheduled for the 21st day of May, 2018 at 

six forty-five P.M., at the Unit Library, 801 North Deneen St., Illinois. 

The agenda for the scheduled public hearing is attached hereto. 

DATED the 17
th

 day of May, 2018. 

Dave Lamore 

Secretary, Board of Education, 

Community Unit School District 

Number 6, Macoupin and Madison 

Counties, Illinois 
 
 

NANCY M. WERDEN 

Elementary Principal 

(618) 635-3831 

Fax (618) 635-4637 

nwerden@stauntonschools.org 
 
 

 

BRETT T.  ALLEN 

High School Principal 

(618) 635-3838 

Fax (618) 635-2834 

ballen@stauntonschools.org 
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The mission of the Staunton Community Unit School District #6 is to provide a safe and superior learning environment for all students 

so that they may acquire the knowledge, skills, and character to be productive members of society. 
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Superintendent 
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The vision and mission of the Staunton Community Unit School District #6 is to expect everyone’s best: Lead! Challenge! Achieve!  

 

DAN W. COX 

Superintendent 

dcox@stauntonschools.org 
 
 
 


